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Always on line to help you

Join the NUT! You’re worth it!
Congratulations on obtaining your first teaching post in Nottinghamshire. You may
be aware that the National Union of Teachers is the largest teachers union in
Europe and most NQTs join the NUT.
At a time when the other unions representing classroom teachers have accepted pay
cuts, extra workload and increased pressure on teachers, only the NUT continues to
defend teachers effectively.

WHY MOST NQT’s CHOOSE THE NUT

In Nottinghamshire support from the NUT for NQTs is second
to none and IT’S FREE!
Nottinghamshire NUT has the largest and most active
young teachers’ section. Want to meet other young
teachers? Come to our free meals and social events. Want
to have your say? Come to a meeting or join our Facebook
Group.
The NUT is the only union which solely represents
teachers and campaigns for a qualified teacher for every
class.
The NUT takes the lead in campaigning to improve
education. Notts NUT initiated the national campaign to
promote children reading for pleasure.

Nottinghamshire NUT is mounting serious campaigns
against excessive workload, testing, academies and
privatisation which damage the lives of children and
adversely affect your working life.

You became a newly qualified teacher in September 2010 and are entitled to
full membership of the NUT for just £1 for four  full terms.
For more information and assistance with any problems regarding your teaching
career contact our office on 0115 962 6162 or Nick Raine on 07974 258229.
Alternatively visit our website at www.nottsnut.co.uk.
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Join the NUT today - ring 0845 300 2510


